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Announcement Luncheon
Brenda L. Hall, Associate Grand Matron
and
David M. Cole, Associate Grand Patron
Cordially invite you to join them for the announcement of the
Appointive Grand Officers, District Deputy Grand Matrons
and Star Assistants  for 2019-2020

Please note the following changes in place and price!!

on Saturday March 16, 2019 at the Bangor Masonic Hall
294 Union Street     Bangor, Maine
Social time begins at 11:30 a.m. with luncheon at noon, 
and sharing of appointments to follow.
Menu will consist of sandwich, salad, chowder, dessert and beverage.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Cost for the event will be $15.00 per person.
Reservations by March 1, 2019 with checks payable to:
Debbie E.B. Cole
123 Shepard Lane
Portland, ME 04103
(Reservations without payment will not be accepted)
All tickets will be picked up at the event.
We look forward to sharing this special day with you.

Approved by Flora M. Stack, Worthy Grand Matron
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